Effective, Monday, March 16, 2020, all bus routes to and from Imperial Valley College
(IVC) have been cancelled until further notice.

As the situation around the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, we are doing
everything we can to ensure the health and welfare of all those who use the Imperial

Valley Transit to campus.

If you have any questions, please contact the IVC Campus Safety & Parking Control
Office at 760-355-6306.

Please regularly check with our IVC website for ongoing closure information.

Thank you.

2

IMPERIAL VALLEY

“TRANSI



